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                                                             October 14, 2014 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Cumberland County Joint Planning Board 

 

FROM: Planning and Inspections Staff 

 

SUBJECT: Staff Recommendation for the October 21, 2014 Board Meeting 

 

P14-51. REZONING OF 10.36+/- ACRES FROM A1 AGRICULTURAL TO R7.5 RESIDENTIAL OR TO A 

MORE RESTRICTIVE ZONING DISTRICT, LOCATED AT 780 AND 800 SAND HILL ROAD; 

SUBMITTED BY MICHAEL P. WILLIAMS ON BEHALF OF CASTLE HAYNE HOMES, LLC. (OWNER).  

 

1
st
 MOTION 

The Planning and Inspections Staff recommends the board find that approval of the request for rezoning in Case 

No. P14-51 is consistent with the adopted comprehensive plan designated as the 2030 Growth Vision Plan, which 

calls for “urban” at this location because the request proposes development at four or more units  per acre.    

 

The staff also recommends the board further find that approval of this rezoning is reasonable and in the public 

interest because the district requested for the subject property meets or exceeds the location criteria of the adopted 

Land Use Policies Plan, in that:  public water and sewer are available, there is direct access to a local road (Sand 

Hill Road), the subject property is not located in any defined critical area as defined by the Fort Bragg Small 

Study Area, and the subject property is located within 1 mile of a recreational area. 

 

2
nd

 MOTION  

In addition to the above information, the Planning and Inspections Staff also recommends the board approve Case 

No. P14-51 for R7.5 Residential district based on the following: 

 

1. The imminent realignment of Sand Hill Road and Braxton Road (a NC DOT safety project) and 

installation of a traffic signal will relieve congestion and access making the proposed district viable; and 

  

2. The R7.5 Residential district will allow for land uses and lot sizes that exist in the general area. 

 

The R15 and R20 Residential districts could also be considered suitable for this request.  

  

      Attachments:   

          1 – Site Profile   

          2 – Sketch Map    
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                                                           October 14, 2014 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Cumberland County Joint Planning Board 

 

FROM: Planning and Inspections Staff 

 

SUBJECT: Staff Recommendation for the October 21, 2014 Board Meeting 

 

P14-53. REZONING OF 19.77+/- ACRES FROM RR RURAL RESIDENTIAL TO R15 RESIDENTIAL 

OR TO A MORE RESTRICTIVE ZONING DISTRICT; LOCATED ON THE NORTHEAST SIDE OF SR 

2013 (OLD VANDER ROAD), SOUTH OF BLAKEFIELD DRIVE; SUBMITTED BY DAMIEN 

BUKOWI ON BEHALF OF FEDERAL PAPER BOARD COMPANY, INC. (ACQUIRED BY 

INTERNATIONAL PAPER COMPANY IN 1996) AND BROADWELL BROTHERS, LLC.  

 

1st MOTION 

The Planning and Inspections Staff recommends the board find that approval of the request for rezoning in 

Case No. P14-53 is consistent with the adopted comprehensive plan designated as the 2030 Growth Vision 

Plan, which calls for “community growth area” at this location as the proposed district would allow 

development at 2.9 units per acre.    

 

The staff also recommends the board further find that approval of this rezoning is reasonable and in the 

public interest because the district requested for the subject property meets or exceeds the location criteria of 

the adopted Land Use Policies Plan, in that:  public water and sewer are available, there is direct access to a 

local road (Old Vander Road), and the subject property is not located in any defined critical area as defined 

by the Fort Bragg Small Study Area, and recreational facilities are less than half a mile away. 

 

2nd MOTION  

In addition to the above information, the Planning and Inspections Staff also recommends the board approve 

Case No. P14-53 for R15 Residential district based on the following: 

 

 The R15 Residential district will allow for land uses and lot sizes that exist in the general area. 

 

There are no other districts considered suitable for this request.  

  

      Attachments:  1 – Site Profile  2 – Sketch Map    
































